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We are currently offering virtual drop-ins session for parents/carers 

these are for signposting and information regarding emotional health 

and wellbeing. 

You can talk to us about lots of things regarding your child including:  

Worries/ Anger / Emotions/ Sleep/ Bullying/ Coping skills  
 

 
The next parent drop-ins will be on: Wednesday 24th July  between 
9.30am- 1.00pm.  

 Please speak with The School Office  if you would like to book a 20 

minute slot. 

You can speak to us about personal information in confidence and we will not discuss this with anyone else without 

your permission. We would only pas on information in order to protect you or someone else from serious harm. We 

would always discuss this with you first   

Note: If your Child already has an allocated CAMHS clinician, please liaise with them about any queries that you 

have as they will be able to best support 


